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November 2021

Kevin Ricke, Supt.

1.5.D. #676

PO Box 68

Badger, MN 56714-0068

Dear Superintendent Ricke:

Enclosed you will find Certificates of Training honoring Brent Olson and Jodie Davy for
completing the MSBA Leadership Development Program, which has been accomplished by
Brent and Jodie successfully attending the Leadership Workshop Series - Phase |, II, 11, and IV.

These certificates have been mailed directly to you with the hope that you will present them to
Brent and Jodie with our congratulations, perhaps at your next board meeting.

We at MSBA appreciate the efforts and dedication all Minnesota school board members put
forth for the sake of public school children, and we encourage you to urge their continued
participation. Thank you!

Sincerely,

)(g:h‘é. W“‘
Katie Klanderud
MSBA Director of Board Development
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